Paint By Sticker Create 12 Masterpieces One
Sticke
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
paint by sticker create 12 masterpieces one sticke by online. You might not
require more mature to spend to go to the books opening as capably as search
for them. In some cases, you likewise pull off not discover the proclamation
paint by sticker create 12 masterpieces one sticke that you are looking for. It
will enormously squander the time.
However below, later you visit this web page, it will be as a result certainly
easy to get as without difficulty as download guide paint by sticker create 12
masterpieces one sticke
It will not consent many era as we tell before. You can accomplish it even if
accomplish something else at house and even in your workplace. appropriately
easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we come up with the money
for under as skillfully as review paint by sticker create 12 masterpieces one
sticke what you taking into account to read!

Sticker Pixel Art: Animals Reynolds 2017-09-26 Learn to create awesome
pixelated animals! Sticker pixel art is one of the latest trends in art
activities. By arranging multi-colored square stickers on a grid, you can form
beautiful pixelated images right before your eyes! Included within this book
are instructions on how to create pixel images of your favorite animals as well
as the appropriate stickers needed to create them. It teaches you how to create
pixel art cats, dogs, lions, bears, pandas, owls, koalas, snakes, and more!
Also included are additional stickers and grids so that you can create your
very own designs from scratch! It’s a fun activity for anyone to do by
themselves or with the whole family!
Paint by Sticker For Kids Kin Books 2020-07-03 Geometrical Design Coloring
Book/font> This book includes over 50 beauty and marvelous intricacy of
geometric patterns to improve your creativity and helps you manage your worries
in a fun, creative, and relaxing way. By concentrating on coloring and shading
each page, you'll calm your mind and let go of any tension you may be feeling.
Your Amazing Coloring Book Is Packed With ✓Over 50 Pages To Color ✓Each
Coloring Page Is Printed One-Sided ✓Various Levels Of Difficulty and Intricacy
✓Perfect For Every Skill Level ✓Perfect With Your Choice Of Coloring Tools
(Crayon, Gel Pens, Markers, Colored Pencils)
Sticker Yourself Calm: Makes 14 Sticker-By-Number Pictures Abrams Noterie
2018-10-16 Sticker Yourself Calm is a book of color-by-number templates and
stickers for creating fourteen pieces of artwork that fit right into a standard
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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8 x 10-inch frame. Special features include removable pages (convenient for
lefties and righties), artwork with inspiring messages, a soothing color
palette, and gold metallic stickers. For anyone who loves coloring, crafting,
and doing puzzles, Sticker Yourself Calm provides everything you need to relax
and make some cool-looking art!
Everything You Need to Ace English Language in One Big Fat Notebook Workman
Workman Publishing 2020-07-08 Anglicised edition of US bestselling Big Fat
Notebook series. Everything You Need To Ace English Language In One Big Fat
Notebook takes students from grammar to reading comprehension to writing with
ease, including parts of speech, active and passive verbs, Greek and Latin
roots and affixes; nuances in word meanings; textual analysis, authorship,
structure, and other skills for reading fiction and nonfiction; and writing
arguments, informative texts, and narratives. The Big Fat Notebook series is
built on a simple and irresistible conceit -- borrowing the notes from the
smartest kid in class. Each book in the series is the only book you need
subjects taught from grades 7 to 9: Maths, Science, English, and World History.
Inside the reader will find every subject's key concepts, easily digested and
summarised: Critical ideas highlighted in marker colours. Definitions
explained. Doodles that illuminate tricky concepts. Mnemonics for a memorable
shortcut. And quizzes to recap it all.
Paint by Sticker Kids: Christmas Workman Publishing 2019-10-01 Paint jolly
holiday fun with stickers! Step 1: Find the sticker Step 2: Peel the sticker
Step 3: Place the sticker …and watch your Christmas painting come to life!
Includes everything you need to create ten sticker paintings on study card
stock. Plus, all the pages are perforated—making it easy to tear out each
finished work to frame and share!
Colourmetrics Max Jackson 2021-07-08 Color-by-Numbers with a geometric twist,
these perplexing puzzles produce stunning results. Using the color code,
readers must complete the images to reveal the amazing hidden animal within.
Inside are over 20 images, containing a variety of levels of difficulty but a
consistent level of WOW results.
The Original Sticker by Numbers Book 2015-12-08 Children will go crazy for
Sticker by Numbers, an innovative new series that takes stickers to a whole new
level. Simply match the colored stickers to the numbers on each page to build
up stunning pictures. There's hours of fun to be had and with over 3,500
stickers, kids will marvel at what they can create using just a few simple
geometric shapes. In Sticker by Numbers, children will love creating eyecatching patterns, from completing a mystical forest and a beautiful stainedglass window to embellishing flowers, butterflies, and lots, lots more.
Sticker Mosaics: By the Sea Silvio Rebêlo 2018-07-24 Oceanic masterpieces made
easy with brightly colored stickers Take your coloring to the next level by
doing it with stickers instead of pencils! Each one of the 12 designs in this
book has spaces for mosaic shapes that you fill in using the pages of different
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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colored stickers in the back, allowing you to create one-of-a-kind mosaic
designs. Color-by-sticker is a fun new way to express creativity and explore
color, and this series gives readers the freedom to create their own unique
designs, no artistic ability required. Sticker Mosaics: By the Sea features 12
different beautiful ocean imagery to color by sticker. Whether you choose a
seaside lighthouse, a colorful beta fish, or exotic underwater creatures,
you’ll create something that will bring the sea and shore right to you.
Paint by Sticker: Music Icons Workman Publishing 2017-06-27 Paint by Sticker is
the most exciting new idea in activity books, both for grown-ups and kids. A
compelling activity for crafters and artists, doodlers and colorers of all
ages, each Paint by Sticker book includes everything you need to create twelve
vibrant, full-color “paintings.” The original images are rendered in low-poly,
a computer graphics style using geometric polygon shapes to create a 3D effect.
As in paint-by-number, each template is divided into dozens of spaces, each
with a number that corresponds to a particular sticker. Find the sticker, peel
it, and place it in the right space. Add the next, and the next, and the
next—it’s an activity that’s utterly absorbing, both in the pleasure of peeling
and sticking and the growing satisfaction of watching a “painting” come to
life, emerging from a flat black-and-white illustration to a dazzling image
with color, body, and spirit. Paint by Sticker: Music Icons brings us face-toface with Elvis, The Beatles, Beyoncé, David Bowie, Cher, Prince, Michael
Jackson, Kurt Cobain, Madonna, Nina Simone, Dolly Parton, and "Weird Al"
Yankovic.
Brain Quest Workbook: Grade 6 Persephone Walker 2015-05-05 6th graders can
reinforce what they learn in school with a workbook from Brain Quest. The book
boasts 300 pages jam-packed with curriculum-based activities and exercises in
every subject, with a focus on math and language arts. Original full-color
illustrations throughout give the book a bright, lively style that will appeal
to older kids. It is engaging, user-friendly, and written to make schoolwork
fun. Sixth graders will delve into research and analysis, metaphor and meaning,
ratios and proportions, expressions and equations, and geometry. The workbook
covers spelling and vocabulary, writing, social studies, science, and more.
Written in consultation with the Brain Quest Advisory Panel of award-winning
teachers specific to each grade level, and with all content aligned with Common
Core standards. Plus fun stuff: Each workbook comes with a mini-deck with 100
all-new Brain Quest questions and answers.
Sticker Mosaics: Going Places Gareth Moore 2019-06-18 Get the travel bug with a
collection of incredible art made from geometric stickers! Sticker Mosaics:
Going Places lets you take an imaginative adventure by land, air, or sea.
Choose from 12 modes of transportation as you go on a relaxing journey into
creativity. Match the stickers to their numbered spots on each project page,
and watch as your modern mosaic takes shape. Perforated pages make it easy for
you to remove your mosaic for sharing or framing. Set your hot air balloon
aloft, kickstart your engine, or take the helm as you piece together bold works
of art. Make art a breeze when you fly through Sticker Mosaics: Going Places,
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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and discover how fulfilling sticker art can be!
Paint by Sticker Kids: Zoo Animals Workman Publishing 2016-09-20 Find the
sticker, peel the sticker, place the sticker. And sticker by sticker, a koala
appears! Or an elephant, frog, red panda, puffin, peacock, snake, giraffe,
tiger, or gorilla. (And no mess to clean up!) Designed for children ages 5 and
up, Paint by Sticker Kids: Zoo Animals uses low-poly art—a computer style that
renders 3-D images out of polygon shapes—and removable color stickers so that
kids can create 10 vibrant works of art. The stickers are larger, as befits the
younger audience, and the card stock pages are perforated for easy removal,
making them suitable for displaying.
Sticker Mosaics: Exotic Animals Silvio Rebêlo 2018-07-24 Unbelievable animals
come to life with easy sticker masterpieces Take your coloring to the next
level by doing it with stickers instead of pencils! Each one of the 12 designs
in this book has spaces for mosaic shapes that you fill in using the pages of
different colored stickers in the back, allowing you to create one-of-a-kind
mosaic designs. Color-by-sticker is a fun new way to express creativity and
explore color, and this series gives readers the freedom to create their own
unique designs, no artistic ability required. Sticker Mosaics: Exotic Animals
offers 12 different animals to color by sticker. Whether you choose the
brightly colored macaws, a curious chameleon, or a friendly alpaca, you’ll be
creating a truly unique work of art that any animal lover will adore.
Sticker by Number: Calming Creatures Shane Madden 2017-11-21 Sticker by Number:
Calming Creatures is the fun next step after adult coloring books—adult sticker
books!
Paint by Sticker Masterpieces Workman Publishing 2016-09-20 Paint by Sticker is
a compelling new activity for crafters and artists, doodlers and coloring book
enthusiasts of all ages. Masterpieces encourages everyone to channel their
inner da Vinci and create twelve iconic works of art. Paint by Sticker
Masterpieces includes everything you need to create twelve vibrant, full-color
“paintings”—the stickers, the templates, the intuitive directions. The works
include The Birth of Venus, by Sandro Botticelli, The Creation of Adam, by
Michelangelo, Mona Lisa, by Leonardo da Vinci, Girl with a Pearl Earring, by
Johannes Vermeer, Napoleon at Saint-Bernard Pass, by Jacques-Louis David, The
Great Wave off Kanagawa, by Katsushika Hokusai, Houses of Parliament, Sunlight
Effect, by Claude Monet, Still Life with Apples and a Pot of Primroses, by Paul
Cezanne, Dance at Bougival, by Pierre-Auguste Renoir, Bedroom in Arles, by
Vincent van Gogh, Breezing Up (A Fair Wind), by Winslow Homer, and the stunning
study in color, Flaming June, by Frederic Leighton. The cardstock pages are
perforated for easy removal, making it easy to frame the completed images.
Animetrics Buster Books 2017-05-04 Featuring 12 striking animal portraits to
complete, Animetrics is an innovative new sticker book with more than 1,400
stickers. The numbered shapes on each page can be filled with corresponding
stickers to create intricate, stunning artworks.
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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Paint by Sticker Kids: Easter Workman Publishing 2022-02-15 Celebrate Easter
with Paint by Sticker Kids! Peel the sticker, place the sticker, and make 10
bright and lively sticker paintings, including Easter bunnies, baskets, and
spring flowers. All fun, no mess! Paint by Sticker: Kids books have more than
1.8 million copies in print.
Everything Is the Worst Workman Publishing 2018-04-03
Seriously, can you not though? Life is hard, everyone
Swearing (and drinking) helps, and so does this book,
illustrations that actually say what most of us think
over it.

THE STRUGGLE IS REAL
sucks, blah blah blah.
a charming collection of
every day—so freaking

Paint by Sticker: Travel Workman Publishing 2017-03-21 Paint by Sticker: Travel
celebrates a time when elegant posters, in an Art Deco style, beckoned visitors
to faraway romantic places—from Venice, with its canals and gondolas, to Cairo,
gateway to the pyramids—all through the absorbing activity of painting by
sticker. Paint by Sticker is a compelling new activity for crafters and
artists, doodlers and coloring book enthusiasts of all ages. As in paint-bynumber, each template is divided into dozens of spaces, each with a number that
corresponds to a particular sticker. Find the sticker, peel it, place it. And
then the next, and the next, and the next, until your “poster” comes to life.
Paint by Sticker: Travel includes everything you need to create twelve vibrant,
nostalgic travel posters—the stickers, the templates, the intuitive directions.
The works include Moscow, home of St. Basil’s Cathedral and its candy-colored
onion domes. India and the Taj Mahal, crown jewel in a world of fascinating
destinations. Bermuda. Monaco. Japan and its cherry blossoms and pagodas. Bon
voyage!
Sticker Mosaics: Crazy Cats Gareth Moore 2019-11-05 Create your own cat
masterpiece using colorful stickers! This brightly-colored book includes 12
geometric designs of everyone's favorite feline. Perfect for cat lovers and
stickering enthusiasts alike, Sticker Mosaics: Cats is a unique concept among
“paint-by-sticker” books across the industry. No artistic experience or ability
is required to create these masterpieces!
Gouache in 4 Easy Steps Anna Koliadych 2021-03-23 15-Minute Watercolor
Masterpieces, Anna’s first book, is one of our strongest selling titles. She
made watercolor approachable, fun and easier than ever—and now she’s doing the
same with the latest painting trend, gouache. A marriage between acrylics and
watercolor, gouache is the next big thing in the art world—it’s easier to
control than watercolor and allows for richer pigments and easy fixes, making
it a great option for beginners. Anna shows you just how magical gouache can
be—and each of her 50 projects can be completed in just five easy-to-follow
steps. Divided into chapters on beautiful landscapes, colorful flowers and
plants, cute animals and more, readers will have a big variety of projects to
choose from. And each step is accompanied by an image, making it even easier
for readers to follow along. Anna is the founder of DearAnnArt, an online art
community with hundreds of thousands of followers.
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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Damned If You Do . . . Workman Publishing 2019-05-14 400 outrageously funny and
shockingly bizarre "this or that" questions for adults, featuring a good dose
of gross, a little bit of edge, and a lot of hilarity. What would you choose,
when each choice is more nauseating or heinous than the other? Ask yourself, a
friend, or a group!
Paint by Sticker: Cats Workman Publishing 2018-09-04 Paint by Sticker, the
bestselling all-ages activity book series, is now purrfect for cat lovers!
Create gorgeous illustrations of felines in low-poly (geometric polygon shapes)
style, one sticker at a time. An engrossing activity for crafters and artists,
doodlers and colorers, Paint by Sticker: Cats brings 12 irresistible cats to
life, piece by piece. There’s a playful ginger tabby hanging from her paws, an
elegant, blue-eyed Siamese angling for a head scratch, and more! As in paintby
number, each image is divided into dozens of spaces, each with a number that
corresponds to a particular sticker. Find the sticker, peel it, and place it in
the matching space. Add the next, and the next, and the next—and relish the
growing satisfaction of watching a “painting” emerge from a black-and-white
illustration to a dazzling image with color, body, and spirit.
The Crafty Chica Creates! Kathy Cano Murillo 2022-01-04 The Queen of Latina
Style, Kathy Cano Murillo, is back with fantastic art and craft
projects—including brand-new ideas and previous favorites—in The Crafty Chica
Creates.
Paint by Sticker Kids: Beautiful Bugs Workman Publishing 2018-04-17 The magic
of Paint by Sticker Kids continues, combining the fun of coloring and stickers
with the creativity of paint by number. The series just keeps growing, with
another much-loved nature-themed topic: Bugs! Paint by Sticker Kids: Beautiful
Bugs includes everything kids need to create 10 full-color illustrations of
their favorite creepy-crawlies: a firefly, a praying mantis, a ladybug,
butterflies, ants, a painted grasshopper, a dragonfly, beetles, a bumblebee,
and a weevil. Simply find the numbered sticker, peel it, and place it in the
right space. Add the next, and the next—and watch a dazzling image come to life
with color and spirit in the modern “low-poly” style (using geometric polygon
shapes). The card-stock pages are perforated so artwork can be easily removed
for framing or the fridge. Creating sticker art is as fun and meditative as
coloring, and it’s a refreshing shake-up from the usual crayons and markers.
Plus, the peel-and-place system allows kids to practice recognizing and
learning numbers in an interactive, stress-free way. And it’s a great rainy day
or travel activity (no cleanup!) that delivers hands-on fun for less than $10.
Animetrics 2017-05-01 15 Striking Animal Portraits to Complete--Sticker by
Sticker! Are you ready for a new, exciting challenge that will take your
observation skills and artistic pursuits to a whole new level? Then Animetrics
is for you. Inside the pages of this innovative book, you'll discover 15 animal
portraits to complete with geometric sticker shapes. The numbered shapes on
each page can be filled with the corresponding stickers to create sophisticated
works of art that will amaze and astound you. Ten pages of sticker shapes at
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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the back of the book lead you on a quest to complete gorgeous portraits of
animals ranging from lions to birds and beyond. Intricate, complex, and
absorbing, you'll spend hours piecing together these sticker puzzles and
creating something beautiful and unforgettable.
Turn This Book Into a Beehive! Lynn Brunelle 2018-04-03 The Real Buzz on Bees
What a promise! Actually, promises. First, here’s a book that teaches kids all
about the fascinating world of bees. Second, fun exercises, activities, and
illustrations engage the imagination and offer a deeper understanding of bee
life and bee behavior. Third, by following a few simple steps including
removing the book’s cover and taping it together, readers can transform the
book into an actual living home for backyard bees. Fourth, added all together,
Turn This Book Into a Beehive! lets kids make a difference in the
world—building a home where bees can thrive is one small but critical step in
reversing the alarming trend of dwindling bee populations. Written by Lynn
Brunelle, author of Pop Bottle Science, whose gift for making science fun
earned her four Emmy Awards as a writer for Bill Nye the Science Guy, Turn This
Book Into a Beehive! introduces kids to the amazing mason bee, a nonaggressive, non-stinging super-pollinator that does the work of over 100
honeybees. Mason bees usually live in hollow reeds or holes in wood, but here’s
how to make a home just for them: Tear out the perforated paper—each
illustrated as a different room in a house—roll the sheets into tubes, enclose
the tubes using the book’s cover, and hang the structure outside. The bees will
arrive, pack mud into the tubes, and begin pollinating all the plants in your
backyard. Twenty experiments and activities reveal even more about bees—how to
smell like a bee, understand the role of flowers and pollen, learn how bees
communicate with each other through “dance,” and more. It’s the real buzz on
bees, delivered in the most ingenious and interactive way.
Paint by Sticker Kids: Unicorns & Magic Workman Publishing 2019-04-30 Paint a
magical world with stickers (including glitter stickers)! Paint by Sticker
Kids: Unicorns & Magic includes everything kids need to create ten vibrant
images, including unicorns, a dragon, a princess, and more. Step 1: Find the
sticker. Step 2: Peel the sticker. Step 3: Place the sticker. Add the next, and
the next, and watch your enchanting paintings come to life! All the pages are
perforated, making it easy to tear out each finished work to frame and share!
Geometrics 2018-12 Includes 12 striking portraits to complete with sticker
shapes. Ten pages of sticker shapes at the back of the book lead you on a quest
to complete a wide variety of portraits, including a bear or a panther, a
monkey or a unicorn, a kingfisher sitting on a branch or a hot air balloon
sailing across the desert sky. Includes perforated pages.
Paint by Sticker Kids Workman Publishing 2016-04-05 Move over, coloring books!
Here’s an entirely new craft that kids will love: Paint by Sticker Kids. Paint
by Sticker Kids is the same compelling craft first introduced in Paint by
Sticker, but just for kids! The book includes everything you need to create 10
bright, playful, full-color illustrations—illustrated templates printed on
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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perforated card stock, and 10 pages of stickers to fill in and create the
artwork. The fun, vibrant images are rendered in “low-poly,” a computer
graphics style using geometric polygon shapes to create a 3-D effect. As in
paint-by-number, each template is divided into hundreds of spaces, each with a
number that corresponds to a particular sticker. Find the sticker, peel it, and
place it in the right space. Add the next, and the next, and the next and
voila! It’s a rocket ship blasting through space. A Tyrannosaurus rex prowling
his domain. A pickup truck hauling its load. A friendly toucan hanging on his
perch. Kids will love watching these pictures come to life. Plus, each is
suitable for framing or the fridge.
Make a Masterpiece -- Van Gogh's Starry Night Vincent Van Gogh 2014-09-17
Create a Starry Night of your very own or reproduce van Gogh's masterpiece.
This book features the painting's dramatic landscape with the foreground items
removed and transformed into individual stickers.
2nd Grade Reading Workman Publishing 2014-06-17 The Force is strong with this
series! Introducing a line of workbooks that marries the iconic popularity of
Star Wars with the unique mix of editorial quality, fun presentation, and
rigorous educational standards that Workman applied to the BRAIN QUEST
Workbooks. Twelve titles launch the seriesÑthree each for Pre-K through 2nd
GradeÑand dig deep into core subjects, including numbers, ABCs, phonics, and
reading readiness for younger grades, and math, reading, and writing for the
older ones. The material, which aligns with national Common Core State
Standards, is designed to reinforce essential concepts and lessons taught in
schools. Any child, not just fans of Star WarsÑbut yes, those fans will be
especially delighted (as will reluctant learners)Ñwill love the ÒAÓ is for
Anakin approach to phonics. Kids will practice learning numbers by counting and
circling X-wing starfighters and clone troopers. Master place values by sorting
groups of Wookiees. There are math problemsÑYoda is holding 7 lightsabers. 5 of
the lightsabers are blue. The rest are green. How many green lightsabers is he
holding? And Language ArtsÑCircle the correct homophone in this sentence: Luke
is a Jedi knight/night. Featuring favorite characters like Luke Skywalker,
Queen Amidala, Yoda, and Obi-Wan Kenobi, and other creatures, monsters, Jedi,
and Sith, the workbooks are filled with thousands of original illustrations
drawing from all six Star Wars movies and the expanded Star Wars universe.
Learn well, you will.
Off the Walls 2020-09-22 When life (in a global pandemic) imitates art . . .
Van Gogh’s Starry Night made out of spaghetti? Cat with a Pearl Earring? Frida
Kahlo self-portraits with pets and toilet paper? While the world reeled from
the rapid spread of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19), thousands of people
around the globe, inspired by challenges from Getty and other museums, raided
toy chests, repurposed pantry items, and enlisted family, roommates, and
animals to re-create famous works of art at home. Astonishing in their
creativity, wit, and ingenuity, these creations remind us of the power of art
to unite us and bring joy during troubled times. Off the Walls: Inspired ReCreations of Iconic Artworks celebrates these imaginative re-creations,
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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bringing highlights from this challenge together in one whimsical, irresistible
volume. Getty Publications will donate all profits from the sales of this book
to Artist Relief, an emergency initiative offering resources to artists across
the United States.
Paint by Sticker Workman Publishing 2016-04-05 Introducing a compelling new
activity for crafters and artists, doodlers and coloring book enthusiasts of
all ages. Paint by Sticker includes everything you need to create twelve
vibrant, full-color “paintings.” The images—including sunflowers, a fox, a
hummingbird in mid-flight, two boats on the water—are rendered in “low-poly,” a
computer graphics style that creates a 3-D effect. As in paint-by-number, each
template is divided into dozens of spaces, each with a number that corresponds
to a particular colored sticker. Find the sticker, peel it, and place it in the
right space. Add the next, and the next, and the next—it’s an activity that’s
utterly absorbing as you watch a “painting” emerge from a flat black-and-white
illustration to a dazzling image with color, body, spirit. The pages are
perforated for easy removal, making it simple to frame the completed images.
Paint by Sticker Kids: Outer Space Workman Publishing 2021-05-11 Blast off into
outer space with this mess-free sticker craft! Includes everything you need to
create ten sticker paintings on sturdy card stock.. Kids will love stickering a
Mars rover, a space shuttle, an astronaut, iconic celestial bodies like Saturn,
Jupiter, and the Sun, and more! Plus, the back of each image includes a
fascinating scientific fact about each galactic subject. Includes glow-in-thedark stickers! Step 1: Find the sticker. Step 2: Peel the sticker. Step 3:
Place the sticker. Add the next, and the next, and watch your enchanting
paintings come to life! All the pages are perforated, making it easy to tear
out each finished work to frame and share!
Paint by Sticker: Plants and Flowers Workman Publishing 2022-06-07 The
bestselling Paint by Sticker adult book series meets garden and houseplant
love! Here are 12 beautiful images of all kinds of plants, from a stargazer
lily to a white lotus floating on a pool, to a Saguaro catcus and a trio of
potted succulents.
American Royals II: Majesty Katharine McGee 2022-01-04 America has its first
ever queen on the throne in this sequel to American Royals! If you can't get
enough of Harry and Meghan and Will and Kate, you'll love this New York Times
bestseller that imagines America's own royal family--and all the drama and
heartbreak that entails. Crazy Rich Asians meets The Crown. Perfect for fans of
Red, White, and Royal Blue and The Royal We. Power is intoxicating. Like first
love, it can leave you breathless. Princess Beatrice was born with it. Princess
Samantha was born with less. Some, like Nina Gonzalez, are pulled into it. And
a few will claw their way in. Ahem, we're looking at you Daphne Deighton. As
America adjusts to the idea of a queen on the throne, Beatrice grapples with
everything she lost when she gained the ultimate crown. Samantha is busy living
up to her "party princess" persona...and maybe adding a party prince by her
side. Nina is trying to avoid the palace--and Prince Jefferson--at all costs.
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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And a dangerous secret threatens to undo all of Daphne's carefully laid "marry
Prince Jefferson" plans. A new reign has begun....
The Reverse Coloring BookTM Kendra Norton 2021-08-31 Coloring books became a
thing when adults discovered how relaxing and meditative they were. Jigsaw
puzzles roared back into popularity as an immersive activity, not to mention a
great alternative to television. How exciting is it, then, to introduce an
activity that tops them both: reverse coloring, which not only confers the
mindful benefits of coloring and puzzling but energizes you to feel truly
creative, even when you're weary and just want to zone out. It's so simple, yet
so profoundly satisfying. Each page in The Reverse Coloring Book has the
colors, and you draw the lines. Created by the artist Kendra Norton, these
beautiful and whimsical watercolors provide a gentle visual guide so open-ended
that the possibilities are limitless. Trace the shapes, draw in figures,
doodle, shade, cover an area with dots. Be realistic, with a plan, or simply
let your imagination drift, as if looking a clouds in the sky. Each page is an
invitation to slow down, let go, and thoughtfully (or thoughtlessly) let your
pen find its way over the image. The Reverse Coloring Book includes 50 original
works of art, printed on sturdy paper that's single-sided and perforated. And
unlike with traditional coloring books, all you need is a pen.
Paint by Sticker Kids: Dinosaurs Workman Publishing 2020-07-21 Paint by Sticker
Kids just gets stronger and stronger, with the last three titles—Unicorns &
Magic, Halloween, and Christmas—on fire. With over 1.7 million copies in print,
and with sales increasing every season, it is the phenomenal activity book
series that marries the joy of paint by number and coloring with every kid’s
favorite thing—stickers. And now add dinosaurs—what could be better? Kids will
have a blast “painting” an armored Ankylosaurus, and an agile Velociraptor, now
known to have been covered in feathers. And don’t forget about the king of them
all: a ferocious T-Rex, which could eat 500 pounds of meat in one bite! New to
the series, on the back of each image is a paragraph of lively text packed with
facts about the dinosaur pictured, how it lived, and how to pronounce its name.
Designed especially for children and their smaller hands, the Paint by Sticker
Kids series offers a quiet, completely absorbing, no-mess activity
that—bonus!—encourages kids to practice number recognition without them even
thinking they’re doing math. The way it works is simple: Find the numbered
sticker, peel it, and place it in the right space. Add the next, and the
next—and see the images come to life in the “low-poly” style that uses
geometric shapes. The card-stock pages are perforated, allowing the artwork to
be easily removed so kids can hang them up as decorations or proudly display
them on the fridge. In other words, hours and hours of artistic fun with none
of the hassle or cleanup!
Paint by Sticker Kids: Under the Sea Workman Publishing 2017-05-16 Paint by
Sticker is the most exciting new idea in activity books, both for grown-ups and
kids. A compelling activity for crafters and artists, doodlers and colorers of
all ages, each Paint by Sticker Kids book includes everything you need to
create ten vibrant, full-color “paintings.” The original images are rendered in
paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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low-poly, a computer graphics style using geometric polygon shapes to create a
3D effect. As in paint-by-number, each template is divided into spaces, each
with a number that corresponds to a particular sticker. Find the sticker, peel
it, and place it in the right space. Add the next, and the next, and the
next—it’s an activity that’s utterly absorbing, both in the pleasure of peeling
and sticking and the growing satisfaction of watching a “painting” come to
life, emerging from a flat black-and-white illustration to a dazzling image
with color, body, and spirit. Paint by Sticker Kids: Under the Sea is a journey
into the world beneath the waves. Kids will create a dolphin, a shark, an
octopus, and other denizens of the watery world. The card stock pages are
perforated so kids can remove them easily and display, or share, their finished
works of art.

paint-by-sticker-create-12-masterpieces-one-sticke
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